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The following are some of our latest projects.

Information and Computer
Technology project

The computer 4 Schools project designed to send
PCs and laptops to the north & east of Sri Lanka
(originated by one of our supporters Johannes
Shangunam), has been a success and we are now
planning to take it to the next level.The project plan
will introduce evening ICT classes for children in
grades 6,7,8 and 9, for two days a week, each
session lasting two hours. We have pre-selected
25 schools across the Wanni area that are already
equipped with the ICT resources required for the
project. We will help by providing extra funding to
these schools, which will go towards covering the
salary for the teachers giving up an extra few hours
a week to teach the pupils.

Weekend classes

Many students are finding it difficult in keeping up
to the national standard, because of the disturbance
to their education during and after the war.To help
them we are now to fund weekend classes. The

initial scheme is for underprivileged students (O/L
and A/L) in the Wanni area (Mankulam, Kilinochchi,
Oddisuddan, Puthukudiyiruppu, Yogapuram
and Mallavi). We desperately need to extend
these classes to other areas with your help!
If you can please urgently contact us at
trisha@serendipchildrenshome.com.

Pre-school construction

W e  w e r e
a s k e d  t o
rebuild/repair
some of the
damaged pre-
schools in the
a r e a s  o f
Mullai thivu,
M a n k u l a m
and Oddisuddan.There is a desperate need. For
example, in one area, children were actually using
a cow shed as their pre-school which caused all
kinds of problems but now they have a place to
study thanks to the financial support of Tamils
based in Heilbronn, Germany. The next three pre-

schools that need rebuilding are in Vidyapuram
in Oddisuddan,  Sujatha in Selvapuram and
Pandaravannian in Kachchilaimadu. There are
many more that need repairing. If anyone is

PROJECT UPDATE
Most of our projects are on-going and some are simply ‘one-off’ schemes. The continuous
projects need constant nurturing to make the most of your donations for the benefit of those
we are helping.



HELP US MAKE A DIFFERENCE!
If you would like to help us in our charitable work why not join our facebook group on

http://www.facebook.com/groups/serendipchildrenshome/
Visit our website on http://www.serendipchildrenshome.com/

Or why not give us a donation via http://www.justgiving.com/serendipchildrenshome
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interested in helping us help the children please
contact trisha@serendipchildrenshome.com.

Another batch of nurses to be
trained!

This is an existing project which started last
September with 25 young girls from the Wanni
undertaking a three year diploma course. This
project is being funded by a Tamil Malaysian
organisation.  Since it is viewed as a very effective
and successful project, we have decided to support
another batch of trainee nurses in April. It will
continue to be funded by the same organisation.

Vocational training courses in
Mankulam

We are about to start a new batch of 105 students
in a vocational
training course
covering the
Mankulam and
Oddisuddan
areas .  The
students will be
t r a i n e d  i n
c o m p u t e r
hardware, web

designing, motor mechanism, welding and civil
draftsmanship.  From the last batch of trained
students, 10 were instantly given jobs by a local

company. If anyone is interested in helping rebuild
the Tamil economy and the workforce by financially
support ing this training please contact
trisha@serendipchildrenshome.com.

Helping vulnerable children

We help other vulnerable children too. For example,
we have funded the purchase of equipment for
blind children, helped amputees to be fitted with
artificial limbs, funded days out & treats for mentally
challenged children and children in hospital cancer
wards.




